
 

 
 

 

Adoption Statement 
`Accessible Hillingdon` Supplementary Planning Document 

 

In accordance with Regulation 35 of The Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) 
(England) Regulations 2012, Hillingdon Council gives notice that the `Accessible Hillingdon’ 
Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) was formally adopted on 7th September 2017. 
 

Accessible Hillingdon sets out how the Council seeks to ensure that accessibility 
considerations form an integral part of new and existing buildings and environments. The 
SPD supports the Council's goal to ensure that all new and existing buildings, including 
housing developments, are accessible to all. The SPD is now a material consideration in 
the assessment and determination of relevant planning applications. Appended to the SPD 
is the Consultation Statement. The SPD will be subject to the monitoring process that is 
required under The Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 
2012. In light of the continuing development of the Council’s Local Plan, the `Accessible 
Hillingdon` SPD may be subject to further review. 
 

The Consultation Statement contains the main issues derived from the consultation 
processes, which preceded adoption of the SPD, and how these were addressed in the 
adopted SPD. It details how the consultation process was handled and a summary of those 
consulted.  
 

Details of the Full Council decision, including the Cabinet Member report and statement 
summarising the consultation responses, are available on the Council’s website: 
https://modgov.hillingdon.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=117&MId=2949 
 

Any person with sufficient interest in the decision to adopt the `Accessible Hillingdon`SPD 
may apply to the High Court for permission for a judicial review of the Council’s decision to 
adopt the SPD. Any judicial review application must be made on the grounds that the 
document has not been prepared in accordance with The Town and Country Planning 
(Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012, or that a requirement of the Act or associated 
Regulations have not been correctly followed. Any such application must be made no later 
than 24th August 2018  
 
Contact: 
 
Planning Specialists Team, Planning and Community Services,  
London Borough of Hillingdon, Civic Centre, Uxbridge UB8 1UW.  
 
Telephone: 01895 250 111; Minicom: 01895) 277 730; Fax:  01895 277 042;  
 
E-mail:  Localplan@hillingdon.gov.uk 

 
Date of publication: 25th May 2018 


